
TOWN OF TUXEDO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

GARBAGE COLLECTION 

 

 The Town of Tuxedo seeks proposals from qualified professionals to provide Garbage Collection to the   

         Town. 

 

To obtain Requests for Proposals, prospective bidders must register by email at townclerk@tuxedogov.org, 

providing firm/individual name, address, contact information and title of RFP package(s) of interest. The Town 

will not consider any proposals received without prior registry. 

 

 Proposals must be prepared and submitted in accordance with the requirements set forth in the 

Request for Proposal and mailed or delivered to the Tuxedo Town Clerk at the Tuxedo Town Hall, One Temple 

Drive, Tuxedo, NY 10987, with a digital copy emailed to townclerk@tuxedogov.org, on or before the proposal 

submission/opening deadline of 1:00 p.m. on July 20, 2020.  The Town of Tuxedo reserves the right to reject 

any and all proposals submitted. 

 

 The Tuxedo Town Board will review each submission and schedule interviews of applicants. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 

DONNA MATTHEWS, TOWN CLERK 

 

 

Dated: July 03, 2020 
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